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(©) You forwarded this message on 12/05/2020 11:30.
Dear Mrs. Maggie Dutton,
Thank you for your questions.
Under the current Charging Scheme and guidance, the 10% application cost for a second listed activity applies to new applications only and does not include variation applications. However, we are working to change this in the next review of the

Charging Scheme. Until this happens, we will continue to apply the current charging rules. Where we believe that the total application cost is disproportionate compared to the amount of work required, the applicant can request an abatement, following the
payment of the full application charges.

Secondly, If the site activity does not include waste recovery by permanent deposit on land, then ignore the text which requires you to provide a waste recovery plan

Finally, from the information provided in the pre-application request form, you have stated that the only change is to allow the site to process and store hazardous waste plastics in amounts which exceed the IED thresholds and up to the maximum
capacity of the site

We have run our noise screening tool using the details from your current site operations. Based on your current site operations (and increase above the IED thresholds), we do not believe that a noise impact assessment is required. Please note that we
will run the screening tool again once we receive your application and if any aspect of your current site operations changes, this may impact on the screening tool results. Be advised that if the screening tool results show that a noise impact assessment is
required, we will request it at that time.

I hope this answers your questions?

Have a good day.

Chidi Ogbuka

Permitting Officer, National Permitting Service
Environment Agency | Trentside Office, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 5BR

chidi.ogbuka@environment-agency.gov.uk
External: 020 302 53434
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